Rich Calarco
Conservation Commission Chairpersot
December 31, 2023.

Dear Rich,
1 would like to be reappointed to the Conservation Commission.

Thank you,
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Carolyn Teed-1ves
389 Ponifret Road -
Brooklyn, Ct. 06234



January 9, 2024

To the Board of Selectmen,

This letter is my official resignation from the Brooklyn Emergency Management and
Homeland Security effective today.
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Sandra F. Brodeur



